The reason we need a new Election Act is very obvious. The current one deprives our Nation's members democracy. We're being treated unfairly because only previous council members can run for certain positions. No other Band Members have that privilege. Therefore, it will become stagnant.

I retired from politics, but after seeing so much unfairness and lack of transparency against my Lakota tribe, I decided to return to politics to make sure there is fairness for our people and help make changes for the people. AS well

There should be at least quarterly meetings and give the people fair democracy and not have dictatorship.

Band members should know how their money is being spent, and also what is going on and how decisions are being made.

Those two buffalo statues do not accurately reflect our First Nation. We are not a buffalo nation, we are a Sitting Bull Nation. That is what this Lakota Nation is all about. Sitting Bull's statue should be there.

All the researching and writing that Kirk Goodtrack, a band member, did to establish Aboriginal title for our land claim resulted in its success. We need to honor that and pay the man for the work he has done. The Council paid everyone else. Be fair and not jealous and hateful, especially to those who did great things for us.

Toptanka Tiospaye Taya acho. Hokahay Sitting Bull family — dowell. OK